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	PETS ON THE PREMISES POLICY


                Early Years Foundation Stage key themes and commitments

	A Unique Child
	Positive Relationships
	Enabling Environment
	Learning and Development

	1.3 Keeping Safe
1.4 Health and Wellbeing
	
	
	4.1 Play and Exploration


	POLICY STATEMENT
Octopus Children’s Daycare recognise that the provision of pets on the premises can enhance a wealth of learning opportunities both physically and emotionally regarding animal welfare and what is important to help them survive and be cared for.  


	PROCEDURES AND PRACTICES 
The animals which may be housed are usually fish or rabbits however occasionally, we do have pets which are bought into the setting such as dogs, puppies, farm animals or reptiles.
· We ensure that the animals are calm and happy to be handled before we allow the children to have contact with them

· We always ensure that all contact is supervised and safe for the child and animal

· We are fully aware of the Health and Hygiene aspect and ensure that children wash their hands thoroughly after contact with the animals.  We also ensure that children do not touch their mouths or faces prior to washing their hands after contact.

· Animals that visit the daycare will only be from suitable local establishments such as Secret World, RSPCA etc.

The animals which may be housed on the premises will:- 

· be registered at a local vet if applicable

· receive regular boosters and injections and have all paperwork on site
· have adequate housing for all weathers

· will not be allowed contact with the children if not deemed suitable

The Daycare staff will either source alternative accommodation throughout the holiday periods when the Daycare is not operational, or ensure that regular visits are made for food, water and general welfare of the animal.




	Other policies to read in conjunction with this policy 

· Octopus Children Centre Policies and Procedures
· Octopus Children’s Daycare Health and Safety Policy



	This policy was adopted at a meeting of Octopus Children’s Daycare Management Committee 



	Signed by the Chairperson on behalf of the Management Committee



	Date of signature



	This Policy will be reviewed in January 2025



                         Octopus Children’s Daycare                 �                                          








